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21-Sep-2020 

Dear Dr. Philip: 

It is a pleasure to accept your manuscript entitled "Characterization of lactic acid bacteria’s potential 

as probiotic isolated in dadiah sampled from Lintau Buo, Tanah Datar regency, West Sumatra" in 

its current form for publication in the Food Science and Technology.  The comments of the 

reviewer(s) who reviewed your manuscript are included at the foot of this letter. 

Thank you for your fine contribution.  On behalf of the Editors of the Food Science and Technology, 

we look forward to your continued contributions to the Journal. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Adriano Cruz 

Editor-in-Chief, Food Science and Technology 

food@globo.com 
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